
Reporting Misconduct on the Whole Game System (WGS) 

Referees must submit a report to the relevant affiliated association within two working days of the 

match being played. This includes any cautionable, sending-off and/or extraordinary incidents. 

In the case of an extraordinary incidents, the assistant referees may also be requested to submit a 

report. 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

You should then be able to 

locate and download copies of 

your reports via the Match 

Appointments section of your 

Referee Administration 

dashboard. 

 


